
From: Al Resnick [alresnick@ctjc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2005 2:15 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: Earth Station Application Filed June 13, 2005 
 
Dear Ms. Lott, 
 
Thank you for drawing my attention to an error made in the entry of a response 
in FCC Form 312, Schedule B, Item E49. 
 
As your review noted, this value for EIRP Density per carrier per 4 KHz band 
should be changed to 29.5 dBW. 
 
Please accept this email as the intent of the applicant to show 29.5 in item 
E49, FCC Form 312, Schedule B. 
 
Thank you very much for your time and assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alfred E. Resnick, P. E. 
June 16, 2005 
 
on behalf of ABC, Inc. 
Earth Station Application SES-LIC-20050613-00737 
 
alresnick@ctjc.com 
703 569-7704 
 
 
 
 
 


